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Attendance: 93.3% 
 

Goodbyes and Hellos!  
 

It has been another busy week at Barnes Farm and the 
children have been learning a range of topics to both fuel 
their knowledge and capture their imagination. Our School 
Council have been busy working on their actions for change 
too and Mr White’s Interhouse Football competition has 
continued this week with lots of eager, competitive 
children. Finally, today we have said goodbye to Mr Morris 
from SCS as he relocates to support another school and we 
thank him for his time with us since September. We now 
welcome Mr O’Sullivan who has been in this week with the 
children who will continue to teach our pupils. We are 
pleased to welcome him to Barnes Farm as part of our 
Sports provision. I wish you all a restful weekend and look 
forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

 
Mrs Walker 

 
House Points Update 
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Stars of the Week  

11th March 2022 

Y6 Elise    Ehinome   Isabelle S 

Y5 Lola     Brodie   Joshua    

Y4 Harry    Maryam   Adam 

Y3 Jaeden   Stanley   Ben 

 

 Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 71% 

A fabulous information poster 
by Yiannis this week – thank 

you for coming to show me! A 
fantastic effort!  
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Polite Parade 11th March – Superstars! 

 

Artwork Success!  

We really are spoilt for choice with such 
fantastic artists here at Barnes and it is 
lovely to see it appearing on the walls 
and corridors. Take a look at some of 
these stunning examples from all year 

groups!  
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P.E. Day for all – Wednesday 16th March 

On Wednesday we have the next of our curriculum days and the children will get to 
experience a range of different activities. The day will be themed around the 6 

sporting values below and we are looking forward to sharing pictures with you next 
week! All children are to come in P.E. Kit on this day, thank you. 

 

 

PE Reminders 

Mon Y3  Tues Y4      Weds Y5      Thurs Y6 

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in 
rotation. Dates for the diary are: 

  Fri 18th March Y5       Fri 25th March Y6         Fri 1st April Y3   

Please remember to remove earrings! Whilst the weather is still chilly, please ensure 
your child has a plain black/navy tracksuit to keep them warm. 

 

Date for your diary: 

P.E. Swap for Week Beginning 21st March - Wednesday 23rd 
March P.E. for Year 6 and Thursday 24th March P.E. for 
Year 5. 

 

 


